Ref.No.: GJEPC/PM Cares Fund/2020-21 15th April, 2020

To,

All Members of the Council

Dear Member(s),

This Council is in receipt of a communication from Ministry of Commerce & Industries, Govt. of India seeking information on the voluntary contributions made, if any, by the EPCs, their employees and members to the PM CARES Fund in the following format:-

Sr.No.	Name of the Company	Amount	Activities undertaken	Date

We would request all the Members to send the desired information to us in the above format immediately at mary.fernandes@gjepcindia.com.

Thanking you,

With best regards,

Sd/-PRAMOD KUMAR AGRAWAL CHAIRMAN